
Information Technology Advisory Committee (ITPAC)
Minutes of Monday, May 1, 2006          

A regular meeting of the ITPAC was held on Monday, May 1, 2006 in the McCarty Hall Conference Room. The meeting was called to order by Pete Vergot.

MEMBERS present: Pete Vergot, Dan Cromer, Jim Selph, Steve Lasley, Al Wysocki, Ashley Wood, Elaine Turner, Jacob Raburn, 

MEMBERS by Polycom: Jim Syvertsen, Russ Rouseff

Visitors: Dwight Jesseman, Joe Spooner, Dave Palmer, Jan van der Aa

Minutes from February 8, 2006 were approved


TOPICS OF DISCUSSION
ICC UPDATES/RECOMMENDATIONS:

There were no policy recommendations at this time. Continued work with Taskforce on current projects.

WEBSITE ADDRESSES FOR COUNTY WEBSITES

Jim Selph and Dave Palmer discuss the various Re-Direct web addresses and what options are available to IFAS using these services. It was stated that the official UF policy for web address is with “ufl.edu”. Discussion on this policy and the technical aspects, procedures and issues related to Re-Direct services. The policy of “best practice” that all sites be on IFAS servers for consistency and reliability. The discussion continued on IFAS support verses County support with points regarding security factors and privacy laws and information regulations. In conclusion, official website of UF must end in “ufl.edu”. Also, website development must meet approvals and there should have some peer review policy in place. There is an IMM regarding this policy and procedure. The Re-Direct sites should be set up to point to the real website with the “ufl.edu” ending.
IT TASKFORCE REPORT UPDATE:
Discussion of the IT Report and meeting with the IFAS Deans regarding the Report and funding requests. The items of discussion with the Deans will be the best practice for funding, which technology to invest in, bandwidth requirments, equipment, completing the polycom issues and concerns.  Other issues are the Certificate Programs: non-formal programs. Discussion of Certificate programs availability and needs. Must have a GatorLink account to access programs. Some discussion on the access of certificate programs using GatorLink and paying by credit card.  Web CT is the supported product. It was suggested to have the IFAS Deans authorize a committee to do an investigation to study and evaluate sites.
IT UPDATES:
There will be a Network Outage on May 12-14th to replace UPS system. 
New servers have been ordered for web based systems

Policy for Development Analysis: would like to have a policy in place for development programs e.g. A formal advisory committee for faculty development programs. Innovation Software Team to be created to find and make recommendation and maintain development lists.
A question was asked how is IT going to support various hand held devices and what is available. IT already supports Blackberry and TREO devices. It was suggested that ICC research this and list device brands and model recommendations for IFAS users that are supported by IFAS.

Meeting adjourned

The next ITPAC meeting will be Aug. 22nd 

